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Chair Craven and honorable members of the House Judiciary Committee, 
 
My name is Pearl Holloway and I live in Warwick. 
 
I am writing to urge you to support H 5436, which would prohibit the future manufacture, sale, transfer, purchase and 
possession of assault weapons. Although I would prefer a complete ban on assault weapons, this bill does provide a 
pathway for current owners to keep the ones they already own.  
 
I am not opposed to gun ownership for hunting or going to a gun range. However, no one needs an assault weapon for 
these activities. Assault weapons are specifically meant to kill many people in military situations. Civilians have no need 
for them. 
 
Please pass this common-sense gun safety bill out of committee to the House floor with a recommendation for passage. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pearl K Holloway  
 


